
Is your child starting school in September 2022? If so, we would love them to come and 
join us for some exciting transition sessions!  

The children will be given the opportunity to meet some new friends, try out lots of activities and experience what 
school life will be like in our Foundation Stage unit.  

Bright Start Sessions at Welton St. Mary’s  
Church of England Primary Academy 

All sessions will run from 3.45pm- 4.45pm on the following dates:  
 

Thursday 28th April 

Thursday 12th May 

Thursday 26th May 

You are more than welcome to stay with your child but if they are happy to be left with 
us, this is highly encouraged to promote their independence. 

Please contact us to book your child in for the sessions you would like them to attend.  
 

Welton St. Mary’s C.E. Primary Academy, School Drive, Welton, Lincoln 
Phone: 01673 860339          E-mail: Enquiries@welton-st-marys.lincs.sch.uk 

 


